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33rd ISTA Congress 2022 will not take place in New Zealand    
  

  
 

   
On Friday, October 08, 2021, ISTA Executive Committee has decided that the 2022 Con-
gress will not take place in Christchurch, New Zealand.  
  
The decision was based on the fact, that at the moment it is not clear, how the immigration 
process into New Zealand will develop and if a managed isolation quarantine of 14 days 
might still be in place at the time of the Congress at least for several international partici-
pants.  
  
The ISTA Executive Committee followed the request of the ISTA Designated Authorities at 
the New Zealand Ministry of Primaries Industries to hold an ISTA Congress in New Zealand 
at the next possible Congress time in 2025.  
  
From 2022 the Ordinary General Meeting of the Association need to be an in-person meeting 
of the voting delegates again, therefore the Executive Committee is in contact with Desig-
nated Authorities of countries, where immigration is possible for most delegates. It was also 
decided that the Congress in 2022 will be shorter than usual, composed of meetings dur-
ing the period of 04–07 May 2022.   
  
The final location will be announced as soon as discussions are completed.  
  
Another important development to point is that the Seed Symposium ‘Quality Seed for Sus-
tainable Agriculture’ will not take place at the Congress but may be a stand-alone event in 
physical or virtual form later in 2022. All authors of already submitted papers will be informed 
and more information will be provided soon.    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


